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Cecelia Hartley 

From:  

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 2:05 PM 

To: Sunset 

Subject: TJPC and TYC 

StaffRecommendation 1.1 Abolish TYC and TJPC and transfer their functions to a newly 
created state agency, the Texas Juvenile Justice Department, with a sunset date of 2015. 

I oppose the idea of abolishing TJPC and combining services with the Texas Youth commission 
into one agency. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Parmer 

Board Certified in Juvenile Law by the Texas Board of Legal Specialization 
Member of the College of the State Bar of Texas 

 

Denton, TX 75201 
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